
How To Join Your ZOOM Class Sessions 


Please use your computer, laptop or tablet to have a better view of the class. Phones are not 
recommended. An app is NOT required for these devices, but downloading the Zoom app 
may help your child better organize their class links. You will be required to download the app 
if using your cell phone. 


Please note that you are NOT required to have a ZOOM account to access your classes. If 
you do have a Zoom account, you may sign into your Zoom account prior to class time and 
then click the link from the email when ready.


1. You will receive your ZOOM link to your class at the beginning of the semester or at any 
time during the year after you have enrolled as a registered student. 


2. There will only be ONE link for the entire semester. Please bookmark this email and 
save it.  


3. You will be able to sign into the class up to 5 minutes before class start time. You will 
wait in the waiting room until the class begins.


4. Please be sure to have your required materials, pen/pencils/notebook, etc. for the class 
and a glass of water (if needed) ahead of time before signing in.


5. Click on the link. 


6. Turn on your mic and video. (Video will be required)


7. Use the chat box on the right side when prompted.


8.  If you are having difficulty signing in, text the teacher first then try the link again.


We suggest you print this guide and place it near your child’s 
workstation for easy reference. 


